
                  
 
 
 

 
Response to LGOIMA request from Alcohol Harm Reduction 
Project  
 
24 January 2024 

 
Dear Jessica 

 
Thank you for your email dated 15 January in which you requested information about the 
Council’s District Licensing Committee’s decisions for 2023.  
 
As background, it is worth noting that the Gore District is within a licensing trust area, 
namely the Mataura Licensing Trust. 
 
Our Regulatory Manager Frances Shepherd has reviewed your questions and provided the 
following response: 
 

• Questions 16 - how many on-licence renewal applications were approved: 2 

• Question 9, 12, 21 and 24: N/A 

• All other questions : 0 
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the 
Office of the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website  
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sonia Gerken 
GM Communications / Customer Support 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

